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September 14, 2018 
 
Ms. Mary Nichols, Chair  
California Air Resources Board  
1001 I Street  
Sacramento, CA 95812 
 
RE: DRAFT Cap‐and‐Trade Auction Proceeds Third Investment Plan 
 
Dear Chair Nichols, Members of the Board and ARB staff: 
 
Housing California appreciates the opportunity to provide brief comments 
regarding the Draft Cap‐and‐Trade Auction Proceeds Third Investment Plan. 
We commend the California Air Resources Board for its ongoing leadership in 
addressing climate change. We agree with and fully support your position that 
that the foundation established by past budget appropriations, legislative 
direction, and the hard work of implementing the existing programs have 
produced tangible and important benefits. Our organizational priority, the 
Affordable Housing and Sustainable Communities (AHSC) program, truly 
exemplifies wise investment that has led to concrete results.  
 
Housing California is the voice in the state Capitol for children, seniors, 
families, people experiencing homelessness, and everyone who needs a safe, 
stable affordable place to call home. Our organization has been a strong 
supporter of the AHSC program. Housing California was part of the community 
of organizations that advocated for its inclusion in the California Climate 
Change Investments. We engaged in this policy advocacy in recognition of the 
integral role that access to affordable housing plays in reducing vehicle miles 
traveled, and thus greenhouse gas emissions. AHSC is the quintessential 
example of an existing program that has a proven track record of expanding 
and innovating to support a statewide shift toward a more sustainable future.  
 
As always, Housing California and our members are committed to supporting 
the Climate Change Investments’ purpose, continually improving funded 
programs to achieve our climate goals. We will continue to help innovate and 
improve the AHSC program to ensure that low-income Californians have better 
access to resources and jobs, protecting our environment and fighting climate 
change.  
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Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Tyrone Buckley 
Policy Director 
Housing California 
 
 


